
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis and  
a Representative of Bay Bank 

October 16, 2020 
 
Participants:  James Colombe and Benjamin Horowitz (Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis)  
 

            Jeff Bowman (Bay Bank)  
 

Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis met with the President and CEO 
of Bay Bank, Green Bay, Wisconsin, to discuss his perspective on the Federal Reserve Board’s 
Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (ANPR) for the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA).  
The participants discussed the ANPR proposals related to Indian Country, including allowing 
banks to receive credit for eligible CRA activities in Indian Country, even when those activities 
are outside of a bank's assessment area(s).  


